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While much will change at Lakeview, much 
will remain the same. New programs will rest 
on time-tested values. New constituencies 
will discover an attractive array of activities in 
renewed facilities and a timeless natural setting.

Ways to Give
ONLINE GIVING
Gifts can be made at lakeviewmcc.org online, or 
you can use your bank information or a major 
credit card.

GIFT-IN-KIND
Opportunities may arise involving gifts 
other than cash and securities, such as a 
“gift-in-kind.”  These gifts include: property, 
professional materials, labor, furnishings, and 
fixtures or equipment, and will count toward 
the overall goal of $15 million which will directly 
reduce the cost of our planned construction.

COMMEMORATIVE GIFTS
If you’d like to donate a gift in honor of a 
special individual, a particular group or a 
specific organization, naming rights are 
available if your gift is more than 50 percent  
of the total cost of a project. Contact  
Brandy Kines at (903) 538-2711 or online  
at brandy@lakeviewmcc.org via email.

Lakeview  
Capital Campaign

This is your chance to sow your seed 
into holy ground—a place where lives 
are changed every year; a place where 
children give their hearts to God; and a 
place of peaceful retreat for those who 
desperately need it. While Lakeview’s 

purpose and message are still relevant, 
its facilities and offerings are dated and 
becoming less attractive every year. The 
time to act is now, which is why we are 
prayerfully undertaking the renovation 

and expansion of our 1,300 acres.

Lakeview is Holy Ground and has 
been special to me for many years. I love ... 

supporting the ministry that is offered.”

  Lea Bynum, Adult Counselor, Bear Creek UMC



Inspire. Nurture. Celebrate.
Staying true to the vision of those who have come before 
us, Lakeview’s four-year capital campaign “For Such a Time 
as This” aims to raise $15 million in support. Through a 
monetary donation, the donor can have the satisfaction 
of knowing they are contributing to a 60+ year legacy of 
Methodism.

Improvements will include…

• Replacing Windham & Wesley Dorms—to increase our 
housing capacity by 20 percent

• Creating a multi-functional facility—to resemble a college 
campus student center

• Relocating the laundry and maintenance facilities
• Creating an upscale destination RV park
• Establishing high-quality hiking and biking trails
• Building a tent camping site on the west side  

of Lake Wilson
• Landscaping and designing a Central Plaza

Why is it Important?
“Everybody has somewhere they feel at home, accepted 
and loved,” said Ashley Marie Downing, a tenth grader from 
Marshall FUMC. “Mine is Lakeview.” Once the renovations and 
expansions are complete, Lakeview Methodist Conference 
Center will be able to minister to even more people like 
Downing, and our constituency will continue to grow.

Why Build?
It’s been over 10 years since 
Lakeview has undergone 
significant expansions or 
structural additions to its 
facilities, and some existing 
structures have gone 
even longer without any 
updating. If we are going to 
upgrade and expand our 
programming in hopes of 
increasing our constituency, 
we will have to embark on 
extensive additions to our 
property in the very  
near future.

It’s like that 
famous movie 
line—If you 
build it, they 
will come. It’s 
not just about 
renovating 
existing 
structures 
and building new ones—it’s 
about creating a retreat 
property that’s more than 
just a place to camp. 
It’s about the increased 
amount of people we’ll 
draw to Lakeview Methodist 
Conference Center, and the 
many more lives that will  
be changed.

Lakeview is one of my favorite places on earth. I was saved here, 
and I’ve met so many amazing God filled people. I love it here!”

  a 9th grade student from Montgomery UMC


